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• Anschutz Engineering Center 

o Work will continue to complete the remaining punch list corrections. Exterior 

landscaping is nearing completion. Utility work north of the building including the 

detention pond north of Mountain Lion Way is still in progress. There are potential 

punch list correction on the exterior facades of the building in the next few weeks. 

Exact dates will be shared through campus email. 

• Engineering & Applied Science Building Renovation 

o The architecture and engineering team has begun the Design Development phase 

of the design. Over the next few months, the design team will continue conducting 

user group meetings to refine the design. Construction is expected to be completed 

in 2 phases starting January 2025 for 2 years. The UCCS Project Team has reached 

out to multiple Colleges looking for potential office swing space to support academic 

operations through the project schedule. We anticipate building classroom space on 

the 2nd floor of Kramer Family Library for use in the fall of 2025. 

• Campus Master Plan 

o The deadline to complete the plan has been extended. Board review will start in 

October and is anticipated to be finalized with approval in February. Additional 

presentations are happening now that faculty, staff and students have returned to 

campus for the fall semester. Drafts of the Master Plan can be found on the UCCS 

Planning, Design & Construction webpage. Additional feedback can be sent to 

pdc@uccs.edu.  

• Campus Elevators 

o Currently the contractor has renumbered some of the floor buttons in the elevator. 

This will be corrected as parts are delivered. 

o University Hall (A wing) – Work still ongoing, ETA completed end of September 

o Centennial Hall- December 2024-January 2025 

• Kraemer Family Library 

o New carpet installation on the south side of EPC/KFL is complete. 

o New pilot furniture near the UC entrance is complete, except for minor punch 
items for furniture and electrical which will be done in September. 

o Building controls and chiller replacement projects have been bid and contractor 

award/contracts are in process. Work to be done during the fall and spring 

semesters. 
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• Campus Lactation Spaces 

o Main Hall – Furniture has been installed and the room is open for use. 

o Columbine Hall – Room 1058 has been identified as the new lactation space for the 

building. Construction is in progress with an estimated opening time of October. 

o Dwire Hall – Planning will begin soon. 

• Columbine Hall 

o Building controls project has been bid and contractor award/contract is in process. 

Work to be done during the fall semester. 

• Cragmor Hall ADA Modifications 

o The contractor has begun sidewalk and stair concrete work in front of the building. 

Beginning September 13, the contractor will start work on the crosswalk, during this 

time traffic in front of Cragmor will be limited to University Buses moving west 

bound. Detour signs will be in place to divert traffic. 

• Summit Village (Keystone & Lodge) Boiler & Domestic Hot Water Replacement 

o Contracted crews are nearing completion replacing the boilers and domestic hot 

water. There have been minor delays due to unforeseen product lead times. We now 

anticipate completion by the end of September. 

• Women’s Softball Field Turf 

o Final drainage work outside of the field is in progress. 

  


